From: Uta Grothkopf <esolib@eso.org>
Subject: Your LISA V submission
Date: December 20, 2005 2:25:22 PM GMT+01:00

Dear XXX,
We are pleased to inform you that your LISA V contribution
[title of contribution]

has been accepted as a poster. Posters will be up during the entire conference (June
19-21, 2006). Each poster presenter will have a space of 4 ft by 4 ft (approx. 1lm by
lm). The poster boards are 4 ft by 8 ft foam boards, each holding 2 posters per side.
Please note

that no velcro, glue, or tape can be used to fix the posters to these boards. The
organizers will supply push pins for people to put up their posters.

The abstract you submitted will be used for inclusion in the program booklet that
participants will receive upon registration. If you would like to send a revised
version, please do so before

May 15, 2006
Poster manuscripts will be published in the LISA V proceedings. Due to the limited
funds available, the proceedings are currently foreseen to be published only in
electronic format. Authors will be informed about further details in due course.

In case you need a formal invitation for visa purposes, please let us know.

Please confirm by return email whether you will be able to join us at LISA V in
Cambridge, MA.

We are looking forward to meeting you next June!

Uta Grothkopf & Christina Birdie
on behalf of the LISA V Scientific Organizing Committee



